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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 2nd November 2018 
 

Dear parents, 
Welcome back, I do hope you all enjoyed your half term break. Today has 
been very busy. Class 4 showcased all their work; which was based on the 

novel Journey to Jo’burg . We had explanations, 
diary entries, paired projects on the Benin Empire 
and African masks. The children finished the 
assembly with African drumming! It was amazing to 
see,  just how much the children have achieved 
since September. 
 
After school the children enjoyed participating in a 
range of autumn activities – treasure hunt, toasting 
marshmallows and making bird feeders. The 
pumpkin competition was also popular.  I look 
forward to announcing the winners next week. 

 

 
Clothing 
Now that the cold weather has arrived, please ensure your child comes to 
school with a warm coat. It can get very chilly out there on the playground! 
 
We still have a few children who do not have their full PE kit in school. If your 
child had anything missing, you would have received a note. Please help us 
to ensure that your child can fully participate. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 

Upcoming Events 
(New/changed) 

 
 
Friday 2.11.18 Class 4 assembly 
 
Friday 16.11.18 Class 3 assembly 
 
Wed 12.12.18 Whole school trip to 
the pantomime  
 
Thu 13.12.18 2pm and 6pm  Nativity 
 

Term Dates 
INSET Days 
5.9.18, 2.1.19, 23.4.19 
3.6.19, 24.7.19 
 
Open                          Close  
 
Autumn Term 2018 
Thu 6.9.18            Fri 19.10.18 
Mon 29.10.18  Wed 19.12.18 
 
Spring Term 2019 
Thu 3.1.19            Fri 15.2.19 
Mon 25.2.19        Fri 5.4.19 
 
Summer Term 2019 
Wed 24.4.19        Fri 24. 5. 19 
Tue 4.6.19             Tue 23.7.19 
 


